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Recommendation 106 of 19-11-2020

on the use of the Storage Type code list

The Fisheries Control Experts Group — ERS (Electronic Recording and reporting
System) and Data Management Working group,

Taking into account that:
(1) the Storage Type code list is available on MDR™.

(2)  the list is only used to report vessel extended data in the context of the
LICENCE system.

(3) a revision of the code list to prepare the roll-out of the LICENCE application
shows that :

a. 13 codes can be removed from the list;
b. 1 code must be changed (from COOL to FRIDGE);
c. 1 new code must be defined;

4) The LICENCE application is not yet in production and the code list has never
been used. Therefore, the code list, after applying the changes, will be
published as if it was the first release.

(5) the improved implementation of the exchange of vessel extended data in the
context of the LICENCE application cannot be achieved without an
agreement on the changes proposed below.

Recommends:

1. to update the Storage Type code list. Each remaining entry in the list will get the
same default validity start and end date as if it was the first release of the list.

2. to publish on MDR the new Storage Type code list.

3. to use the list in the exchanges of vessel extended data from 23 November 2020
onwards.

! MDR Europa: https://ec.europa.eu/fisheries/cfp/control/codes/
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